
From:  Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  03/18/2020 04:08:35 PM

To:  Eduardo Hermoso <eduardo.hermoso@lacity.org>

Subject:  Checking-in
 

Hi Eduardo,
 
I hope all is well with you and your family given these current circumstances.  I called and they mentioned you are in
the field and the counter is closed, so would like to set‐up a call.  Are you free to check‐in tomorrow? Do 11AM, 2PM,
or 3PM or later work for you?  Thanks.
 
Regards,
Miguel
 
Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles
600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
﴾213﴿ 261‐3050
 


